CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, LONG BEACH superseded they

POLICY STATEMENT

NUMBER: PS 78-21

FILE: Courses

SUBJECT: Policy on Repeatable Courses

The following policy statement, recommended by the Academic Senate at its meeting of February 23, 1978, and approved by the President on March 8, 1978, is as follows:

REPEATABLE COURSES

A student may repeat for additional units of credit toward a baccalaureate degree any course specified as repeatable in the Undergraduate Study Bulletin up to the limits specified. Each department determines the unit limits and any other limitations for courses that may be repeated. In general, except for activity courses, a student may not enroll in a course having the same content as the one for which credit was initially received.

DEG:bjp 3/27/78